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CPR/AEDs/FIRST-AID EMPLOYEE TRAINING PROGRAM POLICY

In carrying out its responsibility to make all of its schools and related programs as
safe and healthy as possible, the Portsmouth City School Board requires that all of its
administrators, health professionals, physical education teachers, and coaches be certified
in CPR/AEDs and first aid.  At a minimum, all schools must have four staff members
certified in CPR/AEDs and first aid.  The School Board strongly encourages all of its
employees to be certified in CPR/AEDs and first aid.  For those employees who are
required to hold certification in CPR/AEDs and first aid, the School Board will pay for all
costs of that training.  The School Board will strive to make this training available to
these employees free of cost.  The Superintendent will develop regulations for
implementing and maintaining this mandatory and voluntary training.
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